Our Selichot service will be prerecorded this year; we will make the service available for
you to watch any time after 5:00 p.m. on Saturday , September 12.

Please sign up by Wednesday, September 10 to receive the link.

This Selichot service will be co-led by Jane Sloven, Daniel Oppenheim, Joseph Py, and
Sharon Newman. A service booklet will be available to all congregants—we will share it on
our website or by email.

This is what you can anticipate in our service: We will join in carefully selected Selichot
prayers, melodies, psalms, and poetry—including new pieces generously offered by
notable women rabbis and poets. Our readings and drashes (interpretations) will
illuminate the origins of our prayers. We will gain a clearer understanding of the
connections between our history and our holidays. We will gain insight into a template set
by our mystical tradition’s creation story—one of error and shattering followed by
rectification and repair. We will sink into two guided meditations: one to access a sense of
lovingkindness, and one to review the ways we may have missed the mark in the year that
is ending and prepare ourselves to ask for forgiveness and to offer it.

Please join us. Though we will be online this year, we will still be offering a deeply
meaningful worship experience. Read more about Selichot here on our website.
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